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Feedback on Curriculum 2021 

 

The Department of Media Studies collects feedback from various stakeholders annually and 

based on the feedback received, take appropriate actions wherever necessary. During the 

Board of Studies meeting, it will be discussed and changes will be carried out accordingly. 

The department constantly keeps in touch with the alumni and industry people and ensure 

that the curriculum is on par with the leading institutions. 

 

 

 









Action Taken Report - 2021 

 

A complete revamping of the MAMCS curriculum, based on the suggestions from NEP and 

other stakeholders was proposed and approved of. These were some of the motivating factors: 

Ensuring innovation, research, skill enhancement and multidisciplinary sense-making 

Ensuring more learning choices for the students with more elective options 

providing opportunities for faculty to bring in their areas of expertise into the curriculum 

Interlinking graduate attributes, programme outcomes, programme specific outcomes and the 

learning outcomes of  the courses. 

 

The VR lab that was proposed during the 2021 BoS, is now ready and operational. 
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